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          January 20, 2022 

 
Water Emergency Now in Effect 

 
Dear Neighbors:  
 
     Yesterday we informed you of the potential for a water emergency in the district. We have followed 
all leads and made every effort to locate the source of the water losses we are currently experiencing 
but have had little success. We now need to declare a water emergency.  
 
    We have reached out for technical assistance from companies that have assisted us in the past with 
leak detection. We are in the process of sourcing Potable water from the New York State Department of  
Emergency Management  Services and from vendors  of potable water approved by the Albany County 
Department of Health, in order to augment the amount that we filter on a daily basis.   
 

What we are asking of you is that you conserve water to 
the greatest degree possible 

 
Please check all fixtures to make sure that none are unintentionally left on or damaged. Last summer 
the water loses the District experienced were the result of leaking plumbing fixtures. PLEASE examine all 
indoor and outdoor fixtures and secure or repair any damaged, leaking, or unattended open devices. 
 
We will keep the community informed of events as they unfold. If any interruption of water service is 
anticipated, we will notify District residents as soon as possible. We do not expect service interruptions, 
but we cannot rule out the possibility that one may occur. In the event of such a development, you 
would receive information from the Albany County Department of Health regarding procedures to 
follow. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Rensselaerville Water Committee  
 
 


